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October 5, 2007

To Whom It May Concern,

The Media Consortium, a network of 41 national, independent progressive media outlets, is proud to be a partner in Live from Main Street Media with Laura Flanders. 

I believe that Live from Main Street will bring a much-needed alternative focus to the 2008 election and presidential coverage.  It’s content and its partnership with other independent media outlets will also help to strengthen the progressive media infrastructure and expand the reach of all of our audiences.  

The Media Consortium is committed to the success of this innovative media project and is committing $50,000 to its start up.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely yours,

Tracy Van Slyke

Interim Project Director

The Media Consortium

www.themediaconsortium.org
312-315-1127

tracy@themediaconsoritum.com
